
From: Karyn Gove <kgove@hbschools.org> 
Date: Thu, Jun 26, 2025, 9:02 PM 
Subject: Re: Request to Become A Certified Substitute Teacher In High Bridge 
To: Joseph Bracuti <bracutijoseph@gmail.com>, Gregory Hobaugh 
<hobaughg@hbschools.org>, Katie Franks <franksk@hbschools.org> 
 
 
Good evening Joe, 
I am so happy that you had a good experience working in the High Bridge Schools. 
I am including Dr Hobaugh and Mrs. Franks on this as they would be the ones to guide you 
through the process. 
Best regards, 
Karyn Gove 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Jun 26, 2025, at 11:03 AM, Joseph Bracuti <bracutijoseph@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
  

Dear Ms. Gove, 

My name is Joseph Bracuti, and I had the pleasure of working at High Bridge 
Middle School during the 2024–2025 school year as a permanent paraprofessional. 
I thoroughly enjoyed my time in the district—the staff was welcoming and supportive 
and the location was conveniently close to my home. 

I am now interested in becoming a certified substitute within the High Bridge School 
District. I would appreciate the opportunity to schedule an appointment with the 
Board of Education to begin the certification process. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Bracuti 

 


